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      February 4, 2021 

 
Dear Pastor and Friends, 
 
Thank you for your steadfastness, prayers and support for God‘s work in Mexico. We have definitely 
felt the effect of your ministry in the ministry here. Thank you for your continued faithfulness.  
 
We are all aware that we are living in perilous times. But God says, 
“What shall we then say to these things? If God be for us, who can 
be against us? ...in all these things we are more than conquerors 
through him that loved us.” —Romans 8:31, 37. The year 2020 was 
a difficult year. There has been opposition, the Covid, the 
shutdowns, government limitations and many Churches forced  into 
virtual services. But God is still on the throne and blessing His Word 
as He has promised. In the 72 churches there was an average 
attendance of 4,426, 2,053 saved and 551 baptized. We are also able 
to preach and minister in our Churches via the internet and zoom.  

 
We are thankful to the Lord for what he is doing in the 
Bible school. We opened the school year with 
classroom teaching. In January, 3 new students 
registered and began their studies. Also, we are able to 
be a blessing to the pastors and churches in the region 
by making available the Bible School for special 
meetings and activities..  
 
Bro. Jose is pastor of the Divine 

Savior Baptist Mission in 
Magiscatzin (30 min from Mante). 
They continue to have regular 
services (with no Covid cases). Last 
year they averaged 40 in attendance 
with 20 saved and 2 baptized. He is 
a graduate of our Bible school and 
doing a great job.  We’re proud of 

the quality of graduates God has given us. 
 
Again, we thank God for you and your ministry. Thank you for your faithfulness. Our prayers are 
with you. May God continue to bless you. Keep on pressing onward to the prize of the high calling 
of God. Your labor is not in vain. 

 
Your missionaries,  

  
 

          Larry & Sharon Lilly 
 

Pastor Ildefonso Teaching Class in SBBM 

Pastor Jose & Family 

Preaching the 13th Anniversary of 
Philadelphia Baptist Church of 

Villahermosa, TAB 

 


